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Next Sunday  

Message: Dave Harnish 

Librarian: Kellie Halteman 

Church Nursery: Bonita King 

Kidz for Christ: Louise Longenecker & Allison Sauder 

 

 

Attendance and Offering 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                        55                        

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                                      $3,725 

 

  

Upcoming Dates of Note                                                     

February 6           Women’s Bible Study         10:00am               Chapel 

 

 

 
 

 
 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 
 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish         717 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

May the God of hope 

fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him,   

so that you may overflow with hope 

 by the power of the Holy Spirit. 

Romans 15:13 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                       

                  

                      January 27, 2019 

David and Uzzah 

2 Samuel 6:1-15 

 

    Welcome & Announcements                        Ruth Martin 

      Praise & Worship in Song   

      Responding with Tithes and Offerings    

      Message                                                          Dave Harnish                                      

      Sending Prayer                                                Ruth Martin 

 

 

 

                                           

 
 

 

Sonrise Café                 9:00 – 9:30am 

  Worship Service         9:30 – 11:00am 

   Part 2                            11:00 – 11:30am               

    

 

 



 

WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did 

not check-in at the Welcome Desk in the Lobby upon your arrival,  

we would appreciate if you would stop by and sign the Guest Book.   

We hope to see you again! 

 
 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30 – 11:30am 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

   Age: 3 year olds to 5th Grade, 10:30 – 11:30am, Rooms 3 & 4 

    

 

Part 2       11:00 – 11:30am   

Youth 

    6th – 12th Grades, Rooms 7 & 8 

Adults 

     International Bible Lesson – Conference Room 

     Catalyst Groups 

    College/Career – Prayer Room 

           Connections – Overflow Room 9, Section 1 

           Adults – Fellowship Hall 

 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters: Paul & Louise Longenecker 

Librarian: Kathy Jenkins 

Church Nursery: Deb Sauder & Allison Sauder 

Kidz for Christ: Marilyn Nissley & Dustin Sauder 

 

 

Announcements 

 PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

 HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

 GROCERY GIFT CARDS is an ongoing fundraiser for the youth. Gift 

cards are purchased from Giant and Weis at a discount and sold at face 

value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane Harnish if you would like to 

purchase cards this morning. 

 OFFERING ENVELOPES FOR 2019 are on the table in the Fellowship 

Hall. Be sure to sign your name and envelope number on the sign-up 

sheet. 

 WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY has begun the video study, “Missing 

Pieces-Real Hope When Life Doesn't Make Sense” by Jennifer 

Rothschild. It is never too late to join a Bible Study! Please see Geri 

Heilman or Phyllis Oberholtzer for more information. 

 SOUPER BOWL OF CARING is an opportunity for us at the Chapel 

to support our local food bank while also having some fun. TODAY, 

January 27 through NEXT Sunday, February 3, we are all invited to 

‘vote’ for who we want to win Super Bowl 2019 by placing donated food 

items in ‘our team’s box’ which will be located in the Fellowship Hall. 

ANY food item is acceptable however donations of soup and baked 

beans are suggested. Expiration dates on food item packaging should 

not predate 2018. Please see Dan Hanks with any questions or concerns. 

 CONGRATULATIONS to Christopher and Ariana Newswanger who 

were married last Saturday, January 19! 

 HAPPY ANNIVERSARY to Steve and Julie Hedgepeth (Thursday,   

January 31)! 
LIFE GROUPS are beginning again. Cliff and Mary Lou Hershey’s 

group will begin the first of the 7 week Bible study on Wednesday, 

January 30th, 6:30pm at their home. If you would like to join a Life 

Group, please talk with Ruth Martin. 

 ALL YOUTH are invited to a SUPER BOWL PARTY at the Chapel, 

Sunday, February 3 at 6:00pm. Please bring a snack and drink to share. 

See Zane Harnish for any questions or concerns.  

 DONALD KRAYBILL presents “’I Just Want a Red Convertible’: 

Surprising Stories from 30 Years of Research and Publishing Amish Life” 

on Thursday, February 7, 7:00pm, in Elizabethtown College’s Young 

Center for Anabaptist and Pietist Studies. Kraybill is senior 

fellow emeritus at the Young Center and the author or coauthor 

of numerous books on Anabaptist groups. For more information, 

call 717-361-1470 or visit www.etown.edu/youngctr/events. 

 COLLEGE STUDENT CARE BOXES will be available for 

items on the following two Sundays: February 10 and 17. Please 

see the note in your mailbox with all the details. 
 VALENTINE’S DAY is coming…and it is a great time to do a 

Couple Check-up! Beginning on February 10, every couple here 

at the Chapel will have the opportunity to participate in our 

Church-wide Couple Check-up. This will include completing an 

online assessment and receiving a couple’s report that will 

provide insight into the strengths and growth areas of your 

marriage relationship! Chocolate is great (except it has too many 

calories) and roses are awesome (but they never last as long as 

they should) but a Couple Check-up will have lasting impact on 

your marriage relationship. Stay tuned for more information!  

 EVERENCE LANCASTER will host Stewardship University, a 

ministry partnership between Everence and the local faith 

community on Saturday, March 2. Courses will explore subjects 

ranging from retirement preparation and financial markets to de-

cluttering your home. Please see the poster on the bulletin board 

for registration information. 

 CRAFTERNOON 2019 is being planned for Saturday, March 

16. More details will be forthcoming but for now, mark your 

calendars and start gathering supplies you need for your fun 

project!  

Bulletin Board Items 
Take a moment to check the bulletin board for information on the 

following and other items: 

 WINTERJAM 2019 

 Local Community Services  

 Eastern Mennonite Mission’s Peru Trek for PROMESA 

 Camp Hebron’s Women’s Retreat Weekend 

 Lancaster Mennonite Historical Society’s Upcoming 

Events  

 


